
 
 
 
 
To : All Distributors, Branches, Service Centres and Staff  
 
From : Fong Muntoh, Director Group Business Development 
 
Date : 20  August 2008 
 
 
 
RE : GMBIS MARKETING FLYERS 
 
It has come to our attention that some distributors are using flyers that have not been 
approved and authorized by Great Eastern Life and IHM Risk Management Sdn Bhd. 
 
Please take note that only the approved GMBIS flyers be used .For distributors who are 
still in possession of the unauthorized flyers, you should stop using it with immediate 
effect. 
 
If you do not have the authorized version of the flyers you may download from our 
website or contact our customer service at 03-56386889. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
FONG MUNTOH 
 
 


